
MAYOR RoBERT GARCIA 
CITY OF LONG BEACH 

December 20, 2016 

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
City of Long Beach 

RECOMMENDATION: 

To cancel the City Council meeting on January 3, 2017. 

DISCUSSION: 

C-3 

Given that there are five Tuesdays in January of2017, the Council can cancel the January 
3rd meeting and still have sufficient time to address issues in a timely manner without 
creating conflicts with holiday schedules. 

FISCAL IMP ACT: 

There is no financial impact to cancel this meeting. 

SUGGESTED ACTION: 

Approve recommendation 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Mayor Robert Garcia, 
City of Long Beach 
Dated: December 12,2016 
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